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IMPLEMENTATION OF HELICOPTER OPERATIONS 
SBAS PATH POINT (HP) RECORDS  

 
May 19, 2020 
 
In accordance with ARINC 424-20 documentation, Jeppesen will begin including the Helicopter Operations SBAS Path 
Point Primary Records (HP) 4.2.8.1. This document serves as the contractually required advanced notification for 
implementation of the new coding rules and practices scheduled for implementation in AIRAC cycle 2007, effective date 
18 Jun 2020.   

BACKGROUND 

As a continuation of our ongoing upgrades to helicopter data, Jeppesen will begin offering Helicopter Operations SBAS 
Path Point Records as (HP) to support the Helicopter Standard formats. The Helicopter by Request format will continue 
to receive SBAS Path Point Records as (PP). 

SUMMARY 

Beginning in AIRAC cycle 2007, for Helicopter Standard format, Jeppesen will offer the SBAS Path Point Record as 
SBAS Path Point (HP) or SBAS Path Point (PP) when a RNAV Approach (HF) has a LPV or LP Level of Service. 
                                                                                                                                                                                     
CLOSING COMMENTS 
If you want to receive the Helicopter Operations SBAS Path Point (HP), please evaluate your systems to 
determine the impact of these changes. Make the appropriate adjustments to accept this new information, and 
contact your Jeppesen Business Representative. 
 
NavData Notices are intended for Jeppesen's Original Equipment Manufacturer (OEM) Customers only.  End Users of 
the data may contact their Avionics Providers with questions on the availability of data in their specific units.  If you have 
Technical questions about this notice, please contact Jeppesen NavData Technical Support at phone (USA) 303-328-
4445, e-mail navdatatechsupport@jeppesen.com   
 
 


